Sunday 7/30/2017 7:44 PM
Dear Brink Prayer Team,

We have arrived in Guatemala!

*Gracie had some bad moments on the plane, but definitely better than the last time we
flew. Letting her know how many people were praying for her really helped her to stay calm.
*Praise God! Not only did we and all of our luggage safely arrived in Guatemala, but
Guatemalan Customs was shut down and therefore we had no baggage checks or taxes.

(Side note #1. The night before our departure, our German colleague, who was our ride to the
airport, was stopped by the police. The police were going to impound his truck due to a minor
infraction. Somehow he talked them out of doing it, which is quite rare in Peru if you don’t pay
a bribe. Thank you Lord!)

(Side note #2. In the airport the airline agent told us that probably one 1 checked bag (each)
would make it on our flight. The remaining bags would have to come later......but every piece of
luggage arrived with us!)

Thanks for praying! Jason and Marcy Brink
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Friday 7/28/2017 9:38 PM
Dear Brink Prayer Team,

Early tomorrow (Saturday) morning, God willing, we will depart from Peru and travel to Guatemala.
We are looking forward to this new chapter in our lives, but also feel the sadness of leaving friends and

colleagues in Peru.

Please pray for safety and that our luggage arrives with us.
Please pray specifically for Gracie. She has developed a severe anxiety of flying.

Thank you,
Jason and Marcy Brink
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